
 

 

 

 

 

For more information, contact: Scott Ainsworth (scott@smdurham.com), ServiceMaster Clean of Durham 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

ServiceMaster Clean of Durham 
recognizes the contributions of 

TRUMAINE WHYTE 

September 29, 2023 – ServiceMaster Clean of Durham 
could never ask for a more dedicated employee than 
Trumaine Whyte!   Trumaine’s commitment and work ethic 
not only makes him one of our essential employees, he is by 
our definition an EVERYDAY HERO! 
 

Since joining ServiceMaster Clean of Durham in 2020, 
Trumaine’s dedication to performing his job with care and 
detail has never wavered.  With his sense of work ethic, we 
are always confident in the job that Trumaine performs with 
our customer, Amazon.   
 
Trumaine is also a naturally gifted team leader, always ready 
to help in any way he can, including being a cheerleader to 
boost the morale of everyone around him. 
 
We are sure that having Trumaine on our team has most 

certainly contributed to the success of our company!  We are proud and thankful to have 
Trumaine as part of our ServiceMaster family and to recognize him for the excellence he 
shows every day!   
 

“Thank you, George, for everything you do and quite simply just being you!   
You are most certainly our EVERYDAY HERO!” 

 

Richard Ainsworth 
President 

ServiceMaster Clean of Durham 
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